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21st July 2024 

 

Join us... 
Friday 19th July at 7pm  Putting up hall decorations 

Sunday 21st July    Briefing after church 

Wed 24th July at 7pm  Fun Fitness for Leaders & Parents 

Sunday 28th July    Celebration Service and BBQ 

… and please use our  

Prayer Diary to pray for us 



 What ‘s On? 

  

 Sat 20th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

 Sun 21st 11am  Morning Service, Kids Crew, Creche 

       ***HBC Briefing after church*** 
  

Holiday Bible Club every morning this week! 
 

 Wed 24th 7pm  Fun Fitness for Leaders & Parents 

 Thur 25th 7pm  BB Summer 

 Fri 26th  8pm  Parents (of Youth & Children) Meeting 

 Sat 27th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

 Sun 28th 11am  Holiday Bible Club Celebration Service and BBQ 



 
 

Our Mission Statement 
 
 

We exist to                      

glorify God       
and to see people become  

faithful followers of  

Jesus Christ. 
Our vision is to become a 

loving, accepting         

fellowship of           

believers          
who passionately   

worship God    
and reach out to the 

community        
In a relevant way. 

Welcome Team in August 

David Lynn (L)  Adrienne Lynn                   

Thomas Galway  Patricia McIlwaine 

Margaret Bowers 

Saturday Prayer Meeting 
9-10am Coffee Bar. All welcome to 
come and pray for our church, our    

congregation and our town. 
 

 

 
Sunday Prayer 

Join us in prayer in the Vestry at 
10.40am before Morning Worship. 

 

After our Morning.Service someone is 
available to pray with you about          
anything.  Just go to the Vestry. 

Young Adults Get-Together  

Tuesday 6th August at 7pm 
For planning purposes contact Sonya 07796148090  

Youth Week 29th July - 2nd August 

Our halls will be filled with       
teenagers next week!  Please       
remember our young people       

and leaders in prayer. 



Our Special Collection for the Presbyterian         
Children’s Society will finish on Sunday 28th July.  

Envelopes are on the vestibule table. 

‘For I am not ashamed of the gospel, because it 
is the power of God that brings salvation to    

everyone who believes’  Romans 1:16  

Our Church Website Information                             
 

To Leaders of Organisations and Postholders  
 

Please check your section of the website and inform the 
church office of any wording that needs to be updated.           

Thank you. 

Over 140 of us receive our announcement sheet by email.   If you’d like to be 

included, please email the church office giving us your permission: 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk  

Your email address will be kept private and you will not be bombarded by 

emails from us. 

You will receive our church announcement sheet and available prayer diaries 

once a week, usually on a Friday morning. 

Our announcements are also ready to view on our church website. 

Thank you, Rosalind 


